DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIESSAFETY BOARD

February 2, 2001

TO: K. Fortenberry, Technical Director
FROM: D. Grover and M. Sautman, Hanford Site Representatives
SUBJECT: Activity Report for the Week Ending February 2, 2001

Messrs. Grover and Sautman were at DNFSB-Headquarters in Washington, D.C., Monday
through Friday for the periodic DNFSB Site Representatives meeting. Thisreport is being filed
for continuity purposes only.



